
 

 

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US 
on April 25th, 2024 for our 

Annual Meeting of Members 
2:30 p.m. 

and 

Members Reception 
Immediately following the AGM 

 
Our annual meeting will be held at our Cambridge office at 252 Dundas Street North. 
Our CEO will be providing some exciting information about our Next Horizon strategy 
and mutual membership structure.  

We encourage you to attend in-person and join us after the annual meeting for the 
Member Reception, where you will have the opportunity to enjoy some refreshments, 
speak with the Board of Directors and management in our modern Mutual Room, and 
take home a keepsake, sustainably sourced in alignment with our Purpose, to 
commemorate the day. 

Watch your mail/email in the coming weeks for further details on our AGM! 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at corporatesecretary@goremutual.ca should you 
have any questions or require further information. 
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